
quotes

if you look at the world, you'll be distressed.  if you 
look within, you'll be depressed.  if you look at God 
you'll be at rest. - corrie ten boom

until you have given up yourself to Him, you will not 
have a real self. - c. s. lewis

i remember my mother's prayers and they have always 
followed me.  they have clung to me all my life. - 
abraham lincoln

church is not an organization you join; it is a family 
where you belong, a home where you are loved and a 
hospital where you find healing. - nicky Gumbel

peace doesn't come from finding a lake with no storms. 
it comes from having Jesus in the boat. -john ortberg

i have held many things in my hands, and i have lost 
them all; but whatever i have placed in God's hands, 
that i still possess. - martin luther

faith is not the belief that God will do what you want. 
it is the belief that God will do what is right. -max 
lucado

use me, God. show me how to take who i am, who i want 
to be, and what i can do, and use it for a purpose 
greater than myself. - martin luther King, jr.

i have a great need for Christ: i have a great Christ 
for my need. - charles spurgeon



God is never late, we're just impatient. - lecrae

when a train goes through a tunnel and it gets dark, 
you don't throw away the ticket and jump off.  you sit 
still and trust the engineer. - corrie ten boom

moses spent forty years thinking he was somebody; forty 
years learning he was nobody; and forty years 
discovering what God can do with a nobody. - dwight l. 
moody

most of all, God has blessed us by giving us the 
privilege of knowing Him and walking with Him every 
day.  He did this by sending His son into the world to 
die for our sins. -  billy Graham

take courage. we walk in the wilderness today and in 
the promised land tomorrow. - dwight l. moody

sin will take you farther than you ever intended to go, 
it will cost you more than you ever expected to pay, 
and it will keep you longer than you ever intended to 
stay. - ted haggard

faith isn't the ability to believe long and far into 
the misty future. it's simply taking God at His word 
and taking the next step. - joni eareckson tada

if we do not fill our mind with prayer, it will fill 
itself with anxieties, worries, temptations, 
resentments, and unwelcome memories. - scott hahn

within the scripture there is a balm for every wound, a 



salve for every sore. - charles spurgeon

holiness is not the way to Christ.  Christ is the way 
to holiness. - adrian rogers

have a blessed day!


